
Child Nutrition Report
November Meal Counts

Milk Carton Shortage
We were informed by Kemps that there is a nation-wide shortage of the 8-ounce milk cartons that we use for 
our meal programs.  They are working on a solution, as the dairy industry is struggling with this situation.  The 
State of Minnesota has provided a waiver that we can use juice if milk is not available.  So far we have only 
been affected by not being able to get skim milk.   1% and skim chocolate are not a problem yet. 

Yearly Meal summary compared with last year.  We continue to see meals served increase with the 
Universal free meals program.




